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The Highbridge Festival started 

this week and, as in years past, 

the school took part in the 

poetry recital class. Kitsune 

(below left) and Griffin children 

(photo, top) did a fantastic job 

of learning their lines and they 

were given lots of praise by the 

judge. More details can be found, 

courtesy of Burnham on Sea.com: 

https://www.burnham-on-

sea.com/news/photos-results-

first-day-of-2024-highbridge-

festival-of-the-arts-opened-by-

town-mayor/ 

We wish all the children 

participating in other categories 

all the very best, including our 

own school choir and hand bell-

ringers who are on stage next 

week. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers: This morning, James 

Heappey MP came to visit the school and we were 

pleased to be able to talk to him about all the 

good things the children have been doing in class, 

as well as explain how we have managed to expand 

the school and pre-school. Mr Heappey visited 

classes and briefly caught up with the members of 

Pegasus Class to hear about which secondary 

school they were heading off to.                  

Kind regards Chris Burman 

On Tuesday, the members of Pegasus Class went over to King Alfred’s in 

Highbridge to watch the school’s production of Sister Act (photo below). 

Whilst a power-cut brought the show to an early end, the morning was much 

enjoyed by all. 
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Letters for this term’s 

parent/teacher meetings 

are being sent out. 

Please do make an 

appointment to see your 

child’s teacher. The 

meetings will be held on 

Monday 18th March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school had a lovely day yesterday, celebrating 

World Book Day with an array of colourful costumes 

all on the theme of ‘adjectives’. We had all sorts 

of creative ideas that expressed adjectives: from 

Victorian to cosy to brave. Classes made the most 

of the day and various reading activities took place. 

The World Book voucher can also be used as a 

discount for a full-priced book as well as being 

swapped for a special £1 World Book Day book. 

Thank you to everyone who ensured all the children 

were able to take part. 

Following this week’s cooking club Daisy 

and Esme (photos above) went home 

and cooked their scones, which looked 

very tasty. 

Every child in the school has now added 

their name to the freshly painted 

Renault Scenic (photo below) that has 

been parked at school in advance of the 

charity drive to Benidorm in May. The 

car will shortly be out and about in the 

streets, decorated with a QR code that 

can be tapped to raise funds for the 

school. 


